
After 38 years with Dr. Vinyl, Joe and Georgia 

Hancock made the decision to sell their franchise and 

enter retirement.  A wonderful couple we believe God 

chose, Andy and Julissa Nesler, became the new 

owners on May 1, 2022.  “God has blessed this business 

from the beginning.   We have been blessed with  

wonderful employees. They,  along with our sons, 

daughters-in-law, grandson and grandson-in-law have 

made Dr. Vinyl the reputable business it is today.  It is 

with sincere gratitude, we want to thank them for their 

years of service.” 

“We want to thank the staff at headquarters for their 
support.  Richard for always being there for us.  Buster 
we watched grow up into the wonderful, caring man he 
is today.  Vickie, what can we say, always with a smile 
and ready to help.  David and Teresa, thank you for the 
training services you provide.  Steve thank you for 
coming to Omaha to help out when we were 
overwhelmed with upholstery. Tony and Renae thank 
you for the great job you do providing us with supplies.  
Kaylan thank you for the service you provide.  We are 
thankful for the time we spent with  so many of you at the 
conventions through the years sharing ideas, talking and 
laughing together. “  

We will miss every one of you. 
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Happy Retirement 

Joe & Georgia 



We’re excited and sad to announce that a long successful journey with Dr. Vinyl is somewhat 
coming to end for a very respected couple and franchisee.  Joe & Georgia Hancock, Dr. Vinyl 
of Omaha Nebraska & Council Bluffs Iowa has decided It’s time to get away from the crazy 
working hours, demanding clients, and high expectations of running the Dr. Vinyl Franchise 
business.  Joe & Georgia purchased their franchise in August of 1984.  At that time it was just Joe, 
Georgia and their son David Hancock and one old reddish-orange van.  15 Years later (1999) they 
would be the first Dr. Vinyl franchise to reach $1,000.000.00 in sales.  Joe & Georgia, you have 
been a very important part of this company.  Your dedication, leadership and support of the 
franchise system are just a few of the reasons why many Dr. Vinyl’s are here today.  You may be 
leaving us for now, but in our hearts you will always be with Dr. Vinyl! 

Thank you for your 38 Years Of Service & Excellence!   

The staff at Dr. Vinyl Headquarters in Lee’s Summit, MO and Dr. Vinyl Franchise Partners all over 
the world would like to wish the two of you nothing but the best in your future endeavors. 

Be Safe, Stay Healthy & Happy Retirement from all of us! 

The Dr. Vinyl Group 


